
 

 

 

 

 
Dear friends, 
 
 
Blessings to you and your family during these wonderful months of summer!  I pray this season gives you the 
chance to unwind and spend time with those dear to you.    
 
Enclosed you will find information regarding our roofing project at Grace Church.  We are grateful to so many 
of our dedicated members for the time and energy they have devoted to bring us to this point.  Many hours have 
been spent meeting with architects, filling out grant applications and engaging in faithful discussion. 
 
Your Vestry has been fully committed to this project, diligently asking questions and ensuring that we have 
made wise choices for the health and well-being of Grace.  Heartfelt thanks goes to each member: 
 
Elizabeth Marlowe, Senior Warden 
Tom Rotolo, Junior Warden 
John Carney  
Nancy Jo Conrad  
John Corbelli 
Sandra Erickson  
Marissa Labey-Stone 
Terry Nersinger  
Kevin Woodruff   
Mary Lou Brunner, Vestry Clerk 
 
Parishioner Richard LeRoy has provided guidance and an historical perspective, along with assisting in the 
layout of our Roofing Brochure. 
 
Finally, we would, quite simply, not be at this critical stage without the leadership of our Building and Grounds 
Chairman, Dr. Pete Haake.  Pete has been active in every part of this endeavor.  He has attended countless 
meetings and completed a myriad of complicated forms.  His energetic spirit and passion for this project has 
been a gift of the highest order.  Thank you, Pete, for your faithful service to this parish. 
 
 
Peace to you, 
 
    

 
The Rev. Chris Streeter, Rector 


